----- Original Message-----

Sent: 27 April 2009 14:44
Subject: RE: Dairy herd numbers
Dear ...,

Freedom of Information Act 2000

Further to my previous email below and your email correspondence with Mr
O'Rawe | wish to confirm that the information sought is available in the
public domain via the Department of Agriculture and Rural Development
website. The link attached gives access to the information required:

http://www.dardni.gov.uk/index/dard-statistics/statistical-reports/agric
ultural-census.htm

Yours sincerely



